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Sheila Clarkin called the meeting to order at 12:29.  The January minutes were approved by Victoria Wareing and 2nd by Chris Crum.  The January Treasurer’s Report was approved by Deb Finn and 2nd by Karen Haddock.
Sheila recognized Chris Crum for her recent hole in one, during a 9 hole couples event.  Sheila also recognized Geri Sandilands and Kerry Crowell for their 2nd place showing at the State Medallion tournament, losing only by 1 stroke to the home team.
Sandi Chester introduced herself as the AWGA rep and indicated there are AWGA directories available for everyone.  She also brought to everyone’s attention that there is an AWGA section on the bulletin board downstairs outside the ladies restroom.   Sandi explained why it is so important that a person cancels Tuesday Play Day as soon as they realize they aren’t going to play.  With the cold weather this day, many folks cancelled at the last minute, going from 57 players on Sunday to 21 who actually played.  She pointed everyone to page 37 in the handbook for instructions on how to cancel.  She also advised we can pick up when we are out of a hole on Tuesday Playday to speed up play.  Sandi thanked Karen Wendlandt for her excellence in being the chairperson for the scoring committee and told the ladies of all the hard work being done by Bernie and Troy in the pro shop to make this new Tuesday Play Day experience succeed.
Victoria Wareing said when we are playing 9 holes in a shotgun, we only post if we have played at least 7 holes on the same course then take the esc score on the remaining 2 holes.  She also advised people not to send her information for posting 9 hole scores; that they need to be posting themselves.
Nancy Huffman had 2 new members.  Deanna McCann was introduced by her big sister Geri Conser, Bonnie Westra was introduced by her big sister Karen VanderJagt.
Deb Finn brought everyone up to date on the Quail Classic. She asked people to help Karen VanderJagt to get tee box sponsors.  She also asked people to provide baskets, gifts, etc for the raffle and to contact Sandy Collins for information.
Kathy DeMerritt and Phyllis Taylor updated on Kachina.  The next is at Skyline on Feb 29, signup deadline Feb 17.  The $58 fee includes a continental breakfast, golf, balls, lunch and prize money.  Phyllis said Saddlebrooke will be hosting Kachina cup in March and needs helpers and cart donations.
Molly Fullerton updated people on President’s Cup, reminded them to post their own scores, and that the monies would be paid at the end of the tournament.  Also advised that the drop zone at Saddlebrooke #2 would be utilized during majors this year as a result of the 2015 board decision.
Venetia Lewis & Barb Turriff announced the Club Championship and Senior Club Championship tournament beginning March 15.
Jean Molitor and LeeAnne McClelland reminded everyone about the 3 Jills & A Jack in February.
Maire Ryan informed that Saddlebrooke would be hosting Catalina Cup on 3/18 and we will need volunteers and cart donations.  She spent some time explaining the new rules of golf specifically about anchoring a club, submitting incorrect scorecard, and a ball moving after address.  She reminded everyone that we received new rule books and invited us to read up on these new rules.  Maire informed the membership that we would be having a “Field Trip” in early March to Saddlebrooke #2 to assist people in understanding all of the correct options for that hole.
Ann Running paid chip-ins to Maggie Falconer, Deb Finn, Deb Ousley, and Victoria Wareing.
Sheila advised that next month we will have Dan Marsh, FORE THE KIDS charity, speaking next month.  The meeting was adjourned at 1:36.
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